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Johns Hopkins Employer Health Programs (EHP)

We would like to make you aware of EHP benefit and plan changes that go into effect January 1, 2019. These 
include new additions to the preferred provider network for the PPO plan and a new EPO offering. Complete 
schedules for all 2019 benefits are available on jhhc.com. 

New Plan Offering — Exclusive Provider Organization (EPO) Plan
• EHP introduces a new EPO (Exclusive Provider Organization) plan on 1/1/2019. This plan will have only

in-network benefits — EHP network (including Multiplan out-of-state network*) and Johns Hopkins Preferred 
Network (including GBMC and AAMC facilities and providers). Care outside the EHP network is not covered 
under the EPO, except for emergency care.

o Applies to: Johns Hopkins Health System, Johns Hopkins Hospital, Johns Hopkins Bayview
Medical Center, Howard County General Hospital and Suburban Hospital 

New Additions to the Hopkins Preferred Provider Network
• Greater Baltimore Medical Center (GBMC) and Anne Arundel Medical Center (AAMC) facilities and

providers will join the Johns Hopkins Preferred Provider Network on 1/1/2019. 
• Applies to Johns Hopkins Health System, Johns Hopkins Hospital, Johns Hopkins Bayview Medical

Center —Providers and Facilities (PPO and EPO)
Howard County General Hospital, Suburban Hospital and Sibley Hospital
—Facilities only (PPO and EPO) 

*Multiplan is also available inside Maryland for Suburban (PPO and EPO) and Sibley (PPO) members.

Complete schedules for all 2019 benefits are available on jhhc.com > For Providers > Our Health Plans > 
Employer Heath Programs > Plan Benefits > Schedule of Benefits.

Please contact the JHHC Provider Relations department at 1-888-895-4998 with any questions or concerns. 




